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Article on Revamping Downtown L.A. Streets Highlights Need to Boost Road
Safety, Notes the Law Offices of Burg and Brock

Commenting on the recent article, the Los Angeles personal injury firm explains that efforts
made to create a more bicycle and pedestrian friendly downtown L.A. more arrive none too
soon.

Los Angeles, CA ) April 13, 2016 -- According to an published March 23rd on NBC Southern
California, Los Angeles city councilmembers have announced plans to revamp Los Angeles’ busiest downtown
sectors to become less hazardous for bicyclists and pedestrians. The author of the article notes that the most
significant alteration will be new, protected bike lanes that facilitate cyclists’ safety in regards to both parked
and moving cars. One of the councilmembers quoted in the article, Jose Huizar, explains that an added benefit
of this proposed plan is that, as commuters will feel safe biking instead of driving to work, traffic congestion
may lessen as a result. Los Angeles personal injury firm, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock, explains that,
because numerous pedestrian-vehicle and pedestrian-bicycle collisions occur each year, this plan is worthy of
praise in its aim to make downtown Los Angeles a safer and more livable place.

Mr. Cameron Yadidi Brock, the firm’s head attorney, notes that, all too often distracted or otherwise negligent
drivers strike bicyclists or pedestrians, leading to injuries of all types. Mr. Brock notes that, because these sorts
of accidents can cause long term personal hardship and injury for victims and their families, it is necessary that
they have the opportunity to win due compensation. Mr. Brock explains that the Law Offices of Burg and
Brock has established an outstanding reputation due to its 97% success rate in winning cases for its clients.
What’s more, the firm explains that it has handled well over 5,000 cases and accrued more than $100 million in
verdicts and settlements. The firm notes that families interested in seeking due compensation for vehicle
accidents or personal injuries needn’t be concerned with providing upfront remuneration; the Law Offices work
on a contingency basis and do not seek legal fees until after the client’s case has been won.

For years, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock have served victims of vehicle accidents in Southern California
and beyond. In addition to auto accident related injury lawsuits, Mr. Cameron Yadidi Brock and the rest of the
highly experienced legal team at the Law Offices of Burg and Brock represent victims of workplace injuries,
product liability, dog bites and a wide variety of other injuries caused by negligence. The Law Offices of Burg
and Brock add that, while they are ready to provide services to people who have been victimized in an accident,
prevention is obviously by far the best approach. For further information, interested readers can call the law
firm at (888) 979-7979. Additionally the public is invited to learn more about the firm’s legal team online at

&ww.LegalDefenders.com]
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